COLUMBIA EBRCADCASTING SYSTENM, INC.
Pacific Hetwork
Columbia Square, Los Angcles, California

Dear Listener: .

Thank you very much for your report on our D-X Program
of October 23rd,

e at K are delighted with the wondorful response we
have had from almost all parts of the world to this
special broadcast, and we are very happy to have had
the opportunity of cooperating with the various D=-X
Clubs.
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Again may we express our appreciation for your having
taken the troubls to write to us

L ]
This will scrve as a confirmation for your D-X logs.
Sincorcly,

Stuart Novins
Director, Spcc&iifgipgﬁﬂwf’”’fff“



